Scott Angove

I would like to see energy transition amendments attached to this emissions permit. Specifically,
since this is a natural gas-fired facility, Xcel should be required to construct community anaerobic
digesters. These digestors would produce methane that could fire the facility, leaving natural gas in
the ground where it belongs. Please consider energy transition requirements in the language of the
proposed Xcel emissions permit.



